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LD 1563
I am writing to express my strong support for LD 1563.
As it stands currently, concept drafts allow legislation to be proposed with little to no 
context. Full drafts of these bills are often released only hours before hearings take 
place - offering little time for constituents to be able to provide comments to their 
representatives. If legislators aren’t receiving feedback from voters, how can we 
expect them to do their jobs and be a voice for the people they serve? This practice 
effectively cuts out Maine people and obscures from view what really goes on behind 
closed doors in our government. It is unacceptable for a representative government to 
legislate in this fashion.
I urge you to vote in favor of ending concept drafts and allow Maine voters have their 
say.
Thank you for your time and consideration.


